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Mr. Don Crabtree 
Box 39 Route 1 
Kimberly, I daho 

Dear Dan: 

Drawer 820 
State University 
Arkansas 72467 
August 25, 1972 

I just today received the obsidian you sent us. It went 
to Fayetteville and lay unnoticed for at least two months. A 
graduate student interested in early lithic material, Mike Baker, 
discovered it and drove over with it today. 

Thank you very much! The chunks are probably 5-10 times 
as large as the ones I purchased. There was almost no breakage. 
I really appreciate your thoughtfulness. 

Al Goodyear was extremely enthusiastic about the summer. 
I am very envious of him. He is also getting a very good back­
ground at Arizona State. 

I hope everything is as well as can be expected. Understand 
you hurt your back and trust you are up and around again. 
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